
June 30, 2022

Dear Neighbor,

We are writing to notify you that Kerr McGee Oil & Gas Onshore, LP, a subsidiary of Oxy 
USA Inc., will perform work-over operations at a well pad in your area. Please see the map 
on the reverse side for reference.

The work will begin in early July.  As the duration of the work is unknown at this time, updates 
can be obtained via our OxyColoradoStakeholder.com website on the Project Update tab. 
Although the work will be conducted 24/7, we aim to minimize non-essential work during the 
night. You may notice heavy equipment on site including a work-over rig, tanks, and an 
emission control device (ECD).  You may also notice a slight increase in traffic during 
operations.

We appreciate your patience while we perform work in your community. If you have any 
questions or wish to report an issue related to our operation, please do not hesitate to contact 
us via the Oxy Colorado Response Line at 866.248.9577 or ColoradoStakeholder@oxy.com. 
In addition, to learn more about oil and gas or our efforts to safeguard communities, our 
employees, and the environment, please visit our website, OxyColoradoStakeholder.com.

When you contact us, please reference the following name: 

STATE OF COLORADO AZ-61N68W /16SWNW

Oxy Stakeholder Relations 
1099 18th Street, Suite 700
Denver, CO 80202
866.248.9577 
After-Hours and Emergency: 970.515.1500
ColoradoStakeholder@oxy.com
www.OxyColoradoStakeholder.com
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• Work is scheduled to begin in early July.

• You may see a workover rig, tanks, an ECD, and other heavy equipment.

• When you contact us, please reference this activity by the following name: 

STATE OF COLORADO AZ-61N68W /16SWNW

Workover Rig Wellhead
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County Road 10
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